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Diaz Plastic Surgery Specialists Accessibility Statement 

Diaz Plastic Surgery Specialists is committed to making our offerings accessible to all, including 
people with disabilities. We are continually improving the user experience for everyone by 
applying the relevant accessibility standards.  The ongoing accessibility effort works towards 
conforming to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG 2.0 AA or current). 

We are engaged in, and continue to actively pursue, accessibility conformance via ongoing 
updates to our website. As needed, we consult with 3rd party accessibility experts (Tech For All)
regarding universal access.

As we strive for accessibility on our web site, we acknowledge some users may experience a 
barrier when trying to complete a form or understanding the meaningful difference between 
before and after surgical procedure photographs/videos.  

We welcome to assist and receive your feedback on accessibility, for further assistance, please 
contact us at: care@diazplasticsurgery.com or by calling (321)951-2639. Our goal is to respond 
to inquiries in a timely manner. 
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